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KS2 Christmas Riverfront Theatre, Kingsway, Newport  

Thursday 7th December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
The school have been able to secure Pantomime tickets for Beauty & The Beast, at the 
Riverfront Theatre in Newport, on Thursday 7th December 2023, for Years 3, 4, 5 & 6.  
Activities such as this are beneficial because they give pupils experiences they may not 
otherwise have.  
 
We would like to thank the Governing Body, for their very generous contribution towards this 
trip for our pupils, and ask parents and/or carers contribute a further £17.50 per child which 
will include entrance, a choice of ice-cream and transport.  
 
All payments for visits and trips are now being taken via Parent Pay. Please access your child’s 
account to make payment, and give consent for your child to attend, no later than Friday 20th 
October 2023, so that final numbers and payment can be given to the theatre.  
 
Please be advised: There are limited tickets to this show. First come first served. This show is 
a matinee performance. The children will therefore not return to school until after 4:30pm 
(exact times will be confirmed at a later date).  
 
Thank you for your continued support 

Kind regards 
 
 

C HART 
HEADTEACHER 
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